
 

 

 

 

                                 Jesus Prayed “…that they all may be one.” John 17:21 

Pentecost Sunday reminds us that all Christians are called to be ministers of the “Good News” like the 

disciples were, and to remember the unity God wants us to achieve for God’s purpose.  

Your individual gift to Penn Northeast Conference can be offered in addition to your church’s communal 

gift to OCWM. If you decide to and are able to provide an individual gift to PNEC, as a Friend of the Conference, 

you will receive a written receipt for your gift of $25 or more, and a thank you gift for $50 or more. Your donations 

can be sent to: Penn Northeast Conference, 431 Delaware Avenue, Palmerton, PA. 18071.  Please include your 

name, address and email.  Mailing labels are available for your use. 
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